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Open House Transitional Living Program Helps End Youth Homelessness 
 
WILMINGTON, NC –Coastal Horizons is thrilled to be celebrating the Open House Transitional 
Living Program’s One Year Anniversary!  
 
The Open House Transitional Living Program (TLP) is a Family and Youth Services Bureau funded 
program, and the only one of its kind in Wilmington, NC. The TLP is a safe, stable housing program 
that provides supportive services to help young adults toward self-sufficient, independent living.  

Participants in the TLP receive monthly rental assistance for up to 12 months, aide in attaining 
employment and/or education, weekly meetings with a case manager to support individual goals, 
monthly life skills classes, and so much more. A participant may remain in the program for up to 12 
months and receive 90 to 365 days of aftercare services, such as follow-up case management services 
and/or referrals to other agencies.  

Individuals eligible to participate in the TLP must be between the ages of 16-21 years old, 
experiencing homelessness or at risk of experiencing homelessness, and willing to participate in an 
admissions process. If you, or someone you know may be interested in applying to the Open House 
Transitional Living Program, please contact TLP Case Manager, Kacey Wyman, at 910-524-0575 or 
email kwyman@coastalhorizons.org. If you are a professional and would like to make a referral, 
please contact via email.  
 
Let’s end youth homelessness today!  
 
Coastal Horizons Center, Inc. 
Open House Transitional Living Program 
Office: 910-746-6245 
615 Shipyard Blvd 
Wilmington, NC 28412 
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